
 
 

 

UPDATE FROM THE PACIFIC MARITIME ASSOCIATION 
April 20, 2023 

 
While significant progress has been achieved in coastwise contract negotiations, several key issues remain 
unresolved. Meanwhile, work actions led by ILWU Local 13 at the Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach 
continued to disrupt some operations at key marine terminals today. The Union is deliberately conducting 
inspections that are not routine, unscheduled, and done in a way that disrupt terminal operations.  
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